Dear Kapadia Education Foundation Board Member:

June 12, 2005

What a busy few months it has been for the Foundation. We are now sponsoring students at the rate of one per month. Our eight sponsored students come from Vietnam, India, Tanzania and Ghana. We also have had inquiries from South Africa, the Dominican Republic and Kyrgyzstan. We are receiving applications at the rate of 3 per month, a summary of which is now available for your review on the website. Hank Bonney has been working on improving the website, and on creating a web page on the site that only the Board can have access to. He is also working on a bulletin board that all sponsored students can visit so that they can exchange ideas and support.  Case studies of each sponsored student are posted, and are being updated on a regular basis.

Please take a few minutes to visit the website and to check out the information for Board Members. If you can visit the site once every few weeks, and give me your feedback, I would appreciate it.  To sign in to this area, click on the "Sign In" link at the bottom of each page (or go directly to http://kapadiaef.org/board/ ) The password is "KEF" and the username is "board", case-sensitive.

Soon, we will have more qualifying students than sponsors, and I will look to you to spread the word among your friends and associates if appropriate. I can send each of you business cards and stationery if that would help, or if you find a potential sponsor, you can ask their permission to receive an email from me.

Thank you for your continued help and enjoy the summer!

Regards,

Pradeep Kapadia

Founder

